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Important changes to the Montpellier Weekly  
 

 

Montpellier Primary School takes pride in its strong environment initiatives. We have implemented a Reduce, Reuse 

& Recycle program with the aim of influencing the actions of students and staff both at school and in their own 

homes. We aim to be a school where strong environmental goals and sustainable programs form a part not just of 

the curriculum, but all decision-making. 

 

Each year printing the weekly newsletter requires approximately 15,000 sheets of A3 paper. Not to mention the cost 

of coloured printing incurred by the school and the emissions released into the atmosphere. In line with the aims of 

Montpellier to be an environmentally responsible school we will be giving families the choice of how they wish to 

receive the Montpellier Weekly effective from Term 4 – by accessing the newsletter via a link to our website, or 

continuing to receive a hardcopy every Thursday. 

 

We ask that all families please return the tear off slip with their preference of how they wish to receive the 

newsletter next term and into 2013. If a tear off slip is not received by the end of Term 3, we will assume that you 

are accessing the newsletter via the website and you will not receive a hardcopy version.    
 

Option 1 (Preferred Option) - Accessing the newsletter through a generic login system through the school’s website.  
Families are asked to provide an email address (on the below tear off slip). Each week an email will be sent 

when the newsletter has been completed and loaded to the website as a PDF. This email will contain a link 

to the school’s website with a secure login and username to access the newsletter.  
 

OR 
 

Option 2 - Receiving a copy of the newsletter through your eldest child (as currently takes place).  

 

Please note – if you choose option 1 and would like a hardcopy of a certain edition (if your child is featured in the 

newsletter etc.) spares will be made available from the office.  

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

NEWSLETTER CHANGES  

Please return this slip to the school office by 14
th

 September 2012 

 

Family Name ________________________________________ 

 

Eldest Child _________________________________________ Grade ________________ 

 

Option 1 - We would like to access the weekly newsletter through the school’s website. 
 

Email address ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Option 2 – We would like to continue to receive a hardcopy of the weekly newsletter. 


